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Andrew Beyer

From: Dana Davis
Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2025 2:33 PM
To: Andrew Beyer; Stacy Winkelman
Subject: Fw: Public Safety Committee Meeting

Hi - 
 
Can we please add this to the February Public Safety & Welfare meeting? 
 
Thanks. 
 
Dana Davis 
 

From: Dana Davis <DDavis@watertownwi.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2025 2:32 PM 
To: Suzanne Stout <suzanne.stout@milkrite-interpuls.com> 
Subject: Re: Public Safety Committee Meeting  
  
Thanks, Suzanne. 
 
I'll forward to Andrew Beyer, the City Engineer, and we'll do our best to add this to the February Agenda. 
 
You can keep an eye out for the Agenda HERE. The Agenda is generally posted the Friday afternoon prior 
to the meeting. 
 
Please feel free to come to the meeting and we'll provide you an opportunity to speak. 
 
Dana Davis 
District 1 Alderperson 

From: Suzanne Stout <suzanne.stout@milkrite-interpuls.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2025 2:19 PM 
To: Dana Davis <DDavis@watertownwi.gov> 
Subject: Public Safety Committee Meeting  
  
Hi Dana, 
  
For the past 25 years that I have lived on the corner of River Dr and Mary Street, there is at least one, but normally two 
or more accidents each year due to a failure to yield by a driver on Mary Street.     
  
My impression is drivers traveling west-bound and downhill on Mary Street are looking beyond the stop sign posted on 
River Drive to the unmarked T-Intersection of Mary and Utah Streets. 
  
There is a bit of an unintended optical illusion that I think could be disjointed by adding the word “STOP” and a white 
line on the pavement.  
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Here is the Google Street view of the intersection, with a rough illustration of what I am looking to request.  (I live in the 
beige house on the left in the image) 
  

     

 
  
Financially, I would think the avoidance of at just one accident would justify the cost, compared to installing a flashing 
stop sign or rumble strips. 
  
I understand this is just a condensed version of my history with this intersection and more information may be 
requested.  
Thank you again!!  
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Suzanne Stout  |  Group FP&A Analyst
 

 

Office: +1 920 699 7507
 

Email: suzanne.stout@milkrite-
interpuls.com 

 

Web: www.milkrite-
interpuls.com 

  

110 Lincoln Street | PO Box 9 | Johnson Creek | Wisconsin | 53038 | USA 

 

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual 
or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error, please notify the system 
manager. Copyright milkrite | InterPuls Inc. Registered in the USA. Registered office: P.O. Box 9, Johnson 
Creek, WI 53038, USA - Telephone +1 (800) 558 0150 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
 

 

From: Dana Davis <DDavis@watertownwi.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 7, 2025 1:30 PM 
To: Suzanne Stout <suzanne.stout@milkrite-interpuls.com> 
Subject: Re: Public Safety Committee Meeting 
  
CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL - This email originated from outside of Milkrite-Interpuls’s private network.  
  
Hi Suzanne - 
  
If you'd like to write a detailed email explaining the problem and any proposed solution, I can make sure 
it makes it on the February agenda. 
  
Try to be as specific and detailed in your email as possible - that will be very helpful for the committee 
members. 
  
If I could receive the email at least two weeks prior to the February meeting, that would be ideal. 
  
Let me know if you have follow-up questions. Happy to help! 
  
  
Dana Davis 
District 1 Alderperson 
Public Safety & Welfare Committee, Chair 
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From: Suzanne Stout <suzanne.stout@milkrite-interpuls.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 7, 2025 12:40 PM 
To: Dana Davis <DDavis@watertownwi.gov> 
Subject: Public Safety Committee Meeting 
  
Hello! 
  
I was planning to attend the Public Safety & Welfare Committee meeting on 8 Jan, however I see that is has been 
cancelled. 
This would have been my first attendance of a meeting, with a purpose to request some road signage. 
  
Would you be able to provide me guidance on the best approach for my request ahead of the next scheduled meeting 
for 5 Feb? 
  
I appreciate the assistance, 
  
Suzanne Stout 
1401 River Drive 
Watertown WI 53094 
920-342-0640 

Suzanne Stout  | Group FP&A Analyst 
 

 

Office: +1 920 699 7507
 

Email: suzanne.stout@milkrite-
interpuls.com 

 

Web: www.milkrite-
interpuls.com 

  

110 Lincoln Street | PO Box 9 | Johnson Creek | Wisconsin | 53038 | USA 
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